
 

Dated this 29th day of November, 2022.  
 

Signed by 

Rod Frank, Mayor 

International Day of Persons with Disabilities 

The International Day of Persons with Disabilities on December 3 
is a time to recognize and celebrate the contributions of all 
persons with disabilities in our community.  

The theme for this year is “not all disabilities are visible”. It is 
important to raise awareness that some disabilities are invisible - 
such as mental health conditions, chronic pain or fatigue. This 
does not make them less impactful. 

By recognizing this day, Strathcona County underscores the 
importance of building a safe, supportive and accessible 
community where all persons can thrive. This includes persons 
with visible and invisible disabilities. Strathcona County is a 
community where all are valued, and experience belonging and 
respect. 

THEREFORE I, Mayor Rod Frank, do hereby proclaim December 
3, 2022 International Day of Persons with Disabilities. 
 


